

Wiltshire Council,
Licensing Section,
Bradley Road,
Trowbridge, BA14 0RD

No. Knightstone Court,
St Stephen's Place
Trowbridge BA14 8AH
14th April 13, 2011

Dear Sir,

We wish to make representation in relation to the application for a Premises Licence for the Civic Centre, Trowbridge.

We ask the Licensing Committee concerned to strongly consider the possible social and health consequences which may ensue if any license granted includes the sale of alcohol for consumption off the premises.

We ask ourselves, why should anyone want to purchase alcohol to take away, other than to consume it in either the park itself or in the twenty four hour car park, (which itself is already the cause of great distress to the residents here), when there is an over supply of outlets in Trowbridge itself?

We in St Stephen's Place are sick to death of the problems in the car park. The police have tried to deal with it, but their hands seem to be tied in some way.

It will only take one person who has over-imbibed to cause a serious accident, and it will be too late to justifiably say "we can learn a lesson".

The Council needs to concern itself with these issues in order to deal with the continuing reputation of doing nothing.

Yours faithfully,

The residents of Knightstone Court

(10 Signatures)

25

KQ.

Below is a list of those people who have signed our previous notification to you. All the others are in agreement, but we haven't yet had a chance to obtain their signatures.

| Mrs Irene Brewer | Flat 1. |
|----------------------|---------|
| Mrs Beryl Baxendale | 3 |
| Mrs Cole | 6 |
| Mrs Coral Macfarlane | 9 |
| Mr Peter Wilson | 10 |
| Mrs Audrey Wilson | 10 |
| Mr Atkinson | 16 |
| Mrs Rose Atkinson | 16 |
| Mrs Zenda Bishop | 17 |
| Mrs Jackie Swift | 18 |
| | |



Knightstone Court, St Stephen's Place, Trowbridge BA14 8AH